
 
 

 

 

Disclosure notice: 
7 October 2019 
 

Transpower Board member resignation 
 
Transpower Chair Pip Dunphy has today announced the resignation of Director Dr Tim Densem effective 4 
October. 
 
“Mr Densem has found that being on the Board of Transpower has impacted on his consultancy business 
within the industry, and he has therefore reluctantly resigned.” 
 
Ms Dunphy says while she is disappointed to be losing him after such a short period, she respects his decision. 
 
“I wish to thank Dr Densem for his contribution to the Board and wish him well.” 
 
Dr Densem was appointed to the Board in March 2019. 
 
For further assistance, please contact:   
Laura Ackland, Transpower Senior Corporate Communications Advisor 04 590 6721, 027 5653 783.  
 


